
 

 
To:      Melissa Manriquez, Clerk of the Board      
 
From:  Matt Heinz, Supervisor, District 2     

 
Date:   June 26, 2024 
 
RE:     BOS Addendum Agenda 07/02/24: Pima County Housing Trust Fund, funding options 
 

 
 
Please add this item to the July 2, 2024, Addendum Agenda. Thank you.  
 
 
Board of Supervisors:  
 
 
Discussion/Direction/Action: Per the recommendation of the Pima County Regional Affordable Housing 
Commission, directing the County Administrator to come back to the Board at our second meeting in 
September with initial options vetted by staff for a dedicated funding source, or sources, to fund the Pima 

County Housing Trust Fund, such that the Trust Fund can achieve annual revenues for affordable housing 
development and preservation of at least $10 million per year starting in FY2026.  The direction is to bring back 
the pros and cons, and legal requirements, of the top two or three most efficient and equitable vetted options.  
 
 
 
 
CC: Jan Lesher, County Administrator 

Sam Brown, Chief Civil Deputy County Attorney 
Francisco Garcia, MD, MPH, Deputy County Administrator and Chief Medical Officer 
Carmine DeBonis, Jr, Deputy County Administrator 
Steve Holmes, Deputy County Administrator 

 Dan Sullivan, Director, Community and Workforce Development 
 Ellen Moulton, Director, Finance and Risk Management 

Jenifer Darland, Director, Office of Housing Opportunities and Homeless Solutions 
 

 
 

DR. MATT HEINZ 
Supervisor 
District 2 
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33 N Stone Ave., 11th Floor 
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